From: Desiree Kettler <dkettler@chipublib.org>
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2016 6:45 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Travel Request 
 

Hi Steve, Brian represented the Chicago Public Library at the ALA Midwinter meeting and at partner meetings, January 7-10 in Boston, Massachusetts.
 
Expenses incurred during the ALA Midwinter meeting and partner meetings included conference registration, lodging, meals, air and ground transportation. These costs were funded by the Chicago Public Library Foundation.  There was no cost to the city.
 
Thank you, 
 
Desiree
 
